To: Brampton Committee of Adjustment.

I, Mark Deltin on behalf of Figaro Construction, have elected to WITHDRAW the application
number (A-2022-0040), belonging to civic address:

1 Copperfield Rd,

Brampton, ON L6Z 0C7

Please do not proceed with application number (A-2022-0040)

Sincerely,

Mark Deltin
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